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Hello to all of you and thank you all for your time. My name is Benjamin Kendall and I am here on the behalf of the Balance Party to address the issue that has occurred. Before I address the current issue, I insure you all that our team has worked long and hard to uncover the truth behind the slanderous accusations.
	The current issue that’s being held is that a former office secretary, Kevin Garcia, of our candidate has come forward claiming that they have been pressured into a hidden physical relationship with our president Emily Pettingill and was paid to keep it quiet. 
This is a lie because our own president would never do such a thing. We found out that Garcia was already charged with sexual assault in the past four years and was at one point a wanted criminal in Colorado. The place he claimed of residing in at the start of the “so called, relationship”, contains security cameras. On video, it shows him aggressively assaulting our candidate, Emily Pettingill, and making threatening sexual gestures towards her. 
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